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1. Pro-Force Pilot – addressing residual safety risks 
 
Following a post-implementation review of the works undertaken at the Pro-Force 
site, some residual safety risks associated with the site were identified. Additional 
expenditure was endorsed by the Panel in November 2018 to address these 
residual safety risks. The Goldfields Land and Sea Council Land Management 
Rangers were contracted to conduct the work which has now been completed. 
   

2. Bulong Pilot- Preliminary Site Investigation  
 
In July 2018 the Panel announced the endorsement Bulong Project Plan Stage 1.  
The Project Plan involved the undertaking of a Preliminary Site Investigation (risk 
assessment) which has now been completed and the report was provided to the 
Panel. At this meeting the Panel the next phase for the Bulong Project, being the 
Plan for Stage 1B.   
 

3. Elverdton Pilot - Preliminary Site Investigation 
 
In October 2018 the Panel announced the endorsement of the Elverdton Project 
Plan for Stage 1.  The Stage 1 Project Plan involves undertaking a Preliminary Site 
Investigation (risk assessment) which is now confirmed to be undertaken in Quarter 
2 of 2019. At this meeting the Panel endorsed the Plan for Stage 2 of the Elverdton 
Pilot Project. 
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